
JNS Dance
April Newsletter

Zoom Classes:
This first week of Zoom classes went great!  Thank you for your participation and getting your 
dancers logged on.  During these strange times, we are happy we can keep a routine and 
thankful for technology to allow us to keep dancing!  The dancers are doing great and we are 
confident the remaining April Zoom classes will go well.  It's safe to say the dancers, parents 
and teachers have all become pro at the online classes!  

Spring Break (April Break?), whatever we are calling it....
Reminder that there are NO classes during April/Spring Break (April 12 – 17th).  Our Spring 
Break Dance Camps will also not be running.  Zoom classes will resume April 19th.

Recital:
We are still preparing for our year end recital.  We are hopeful that we will be able to get back 
to in person classes before the end of May to practice our dances and film on May 29th and 30th.

Most choreography is complete and costumes are in.  Dancers will rehearse their dance each 
week on Zoom classes.  
If we can get back into the studio by May 24th, the recital will go head with our planned date. 
If we can not get back into the studio in time, the back up date to record our recital will be June
18th – 19th.  

Summer Camps:
Summer camps are currently still running as planned.  Some camps are completely full and 
some are almost full.  If you are interested in signing your dancer up for camp, email us today!


